
FLAGLER COUNTY CORVETTE CLUB 
GUIDELINES FOR SAFE CRUISING 

With the continued growth of the club, it can be expected that during a caravan, 
situations may arise. In order to insure a safe and controlled caravan, the following 
guidelines should be implemented: 

• At a minimum, the lead car and the last car should carry radios set to a common 
channel, usually 5. 

• Even if you have a radio, you should cany a cell phone. A list of the caravan 
participants and their cell phone numbers will be provided to everyone before 
leaving for the event. 

• Directions to the event often through Mapquest, will also be provided to all caravan 
participants before leaving for the event. 

• All participants of the caravan should drive with their headlights on. 

• In order to keep the caravan moving safely, the posted speed limit in all areas 
should be observed, and the lead driver should not exceed that limit. 

• In a situation where traffic lights or other traffic situations cause the caravan to split, 
the first car stopped that is radio equipped will infomn the forward cars of the 
situation. The leading cars will remain on the highway at a safe speed, allowing the 
others to catch up along the way. A pit stop will be determined along the way for 
members to meet and regroup. 

• Should a member's car break down, the caravan leader, depending upon the 
situation, will make the stop/continue decision. 

• If a member has signed up for an event and is unable to attend, please call a 
member of the cruise committee at least 24 hours in advance to cancel. This will 
eliminate unnecessary delays before proceeding with the caravan. 

• Unless otherwise noted, Scoops Ice Cream Shop in St Joe's Plaza on Palm Coast 
Parkway is the official meeting place for our caravans. 
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